
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the Quality Time Child Care Pre-Kindergarten program. We are already eagerly planning for 
the coming year. We look forward to working closely with you to make it a successful year for all. In order 
to start the year prepared, we are asking that your child have the following supplies: 
 
Pencil Box 2 Boxes of 8 Jumbo Basic Color Crayons 
2 Complete Changes of Clothes 2 Glue Sticks 
1 Crib Sheet 1 Box of Tissues 
1 Light Blanket Disinfectant Spray & Wipes 
  
Annual instructional fee of $60 and school supplies are due September 8th. Please LABEL all of your 
child’s belongings with his/her name in permanent marker. 
 
Thanks for all your help, 
Quality Time Staff 

K-2 Supply List 
 

New School Year Starts September 8th 
 


